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I am strongly opposed to requiring in-person voting only on election day.  It would 

disenfranchise too many voters. It would make voting so difficult for the elderly, 

parents with young children, workers who aren't given time off and so many more. 

Personally, I love sitting at my kitchen counter with the voters' pamphlet and taking 

time to carefully consider the many candidates, measures and initiatives.  I think it's 

the only way we voters can make good decisions that reflect our values, regardless 

of party. Oregon was so forward-thinking when it enacted vote-by-mail. Please do not 

drag Oregon back decades to this outdated way of voting. Thank you. 


